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Our Reference: _ 2009
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

The petition dated 2009 of , who graduated from

Ege University Faculty of Medicine in with his diploma numbered and

declares that he has been entitled to attend upper specialty training in the field of

Child and Adolescent Psychiatry in John Hopkins University School of Medicine

Hospital in Baltimore City, Maryland State, in the United States of America, beginning
2009, has been examined by our Ministry.

There currently exists in the Republic of Turkey a need for qualified medical
practitioners in the field of Child and Adolescent Psychiatry as other fields and it has
been considered convenient that the aforementioned physician can carry out
trainings in the abovementioned field abroad in regard of the conducted specialty
training by our Ministry.

has filed a written assurance with the government of this
couniry that he will return to his country upon completion of training in the United
States and intends to enter the practice of medicine in the specialty being sought.

This document is prepared upon the request of the medical doctor aforementioned.

Yours sincerely,
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